
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

HIGH SPEED RAIL (LONDON – WEST MIDLANDS) ACT 2017 

LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN: MELTON STREET SATELLITE COMPOUND 

SUBMISSION No. LBC.LR.04: LORRY ROUTES 

 

We submit herewith a request for the approval of lorry routes under Schedule 17 paragraph 6 to the 

High Speed Rail (London – West Midlands) Act 2017. 

 

The submission for approval comprises the route(s) as shown on the following document and 

drawing(s) for the works summarised below: 

 

Route Document / Drawing Works to which the proposed route relates 

Melton Street Satellite Compound – Overall 

Lorry Route Plan (ref. 1EW02-CSJ-TP-PLN-

S000-000002 

All HS2 works comprising and associated with 

enabling works at the Melton Street Satellite 

Compound including: - 

 

- Demolition; 

- Site clearance; 

- Ground investigations; 

- Utility works/diversions; and 

- Other associated enabling works 

List of Roads for Approval (ref. 1EW02-CSJ-TP-

APP-S000-000005) 

 

 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 

c/o Town Hall, Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 9JE 

 

For the attention of: Ben Farrant 

 

Our Ref: 1EW02-CSJ-CRO-S000-000002 

Planning Portal Ref: PP-08112825 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

13 March 2020 



 

 

The following documents are provided for information:  

 

• Schedule 17 Written Statement (ref. 1EW02-CSJ-TP-STA-S000-000002); 

• Letter from TfL in respect of use of the TLRN (appended to the Written Statement); 

• Map of TLRN (appended to the Written Statement). 

 

No fee is payable for this submission due to the Service Level Agreement (SLA) that exists between 

HS2 and London Borough of Camden. 

 

This application submitted by Costain Skanska Joint Venture (CSjv) on behalf of the nominated 

undertaker, lies within the area designated for consultation under the High Speed Two Safeguarding 

Directions issued by the Secretary of State for Transport on 22 August 2018.  The application need 

not be referred to High Speed Two Ltd for consultation for the purpose of the Directions.  Should 

you have a query or require further guidance on safeguarding, please contact the Safeguarding 

Planning Manager at town.planning@hs2.org.uk, or 

 

The Safeguarding Planning Manager  

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited 

Two Snowhill 

Snow Hill Queensway 

Birmingham 

B4 6GA 

 

I trust the above gives you sufficient information to determine the request for approval.  Should you 

wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Simon Williams on SWilliams@wardell-

armstrong.com or 07557 368721. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Mark Fewster 

Town Planning Manager (South Area) 

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited 

 

Cc. Lewis Gunn, Transport for London  
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